
From: Jeff Tarling
To: Jean Fraser
Date: 3/20/2014 3:39 PM
Subject: Capisic Pond Project

Hi Jean -

I have reviewed the proposed Capisic Pond project and find the updated plans acceptable.
Fortunately, I have been included in the site visits and project updates and feel comfortable
the plan has some flexibility to make sure the site work and restoration efforts work.

Thanks,

Jeff Tarling


